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PRESIDENT'S PEN
President’s Pen Year in Review 2024-2025

This year our club has been celebrating our 80th Birthday. Founded in June of 1944
as the Patterson Field Women’s Club, this club has been serving the needs of
activity-duty members, their families and the greater Wright Patterson Community
for over 80 years!

Change is a hallmark of military life and this year this club navigated a historic
change. Our membership voted to meet our mission of enriching the lives of military
members, and their families by welcoming enlisted spouses into the club. The
Wright Patterson Officer Spouses’ Club is now the Wright Patterson Spouses’ Club
and membership is now open to all spouses regardless of their military member’s
rank. 

This club offers opportunities for people to gather, make friends and stave off the
loneliness that can often be a reality of a military connected life. We offer social
opportunities like book club, mahjong, antiques and a variety of crafting and fine art
and photography groups. Many members gather for lunch once a month, attend
date nights with their spouses or meet up to enjoy wine tasting or game nights. 

Club membership offers opportunities for community service and fellowship through
a variety of monthly membership events. This year the club hosted a family
Halloween party, made Holiday Wreaths, hosted a Bunco night and visited the local
Peace Museum and attended the Jersey Boys Musical at LaComedia to name just a
few. Members also volunteered to bake, packaged and help distribute over 10,000
cookies for the airman cookie drive this past December. 

The WPSC charitable arm is funded through three different streams: our on-base
Thrift-Store, Mahjong Book Sales and our annual auction. This year our thrift store is
on track to raise over $55,000 exceeding last years revenue by over $20,000. The
store operates with 2 part-time managers and a group of 39 dedicated volunteers.
They work tirelessly to ensure that the merchandise is processed and displayed and
that shoppers have great experience. Clearly their efforts are paying off. 

The Wright Patterson Spouses’ Club sells Mahjong rule books worldwide. This book
was copyrighted in 1963 and is the gold standard rule book for military installations.
These books generate almost $25,000 dollars annually for the charitable arm of this
club. $15,000 of this money funds the scholarships we are awarding tonight.
Members who learn to play mahjong at another base or installation slip seamlessly
into our weekly mahjong game here and I believe this must happen at more bases
than just ours. 
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PRESIDENT'S PEN

Lastly, our club’s annual auction this raised over $4000 in one evening to support our
community welfare efforts. A small but mighty committee organized a wonderful
evening of trivia and bidding. Auction items were donated from local businesses and
friends of the club as well as club members. 

The money raised through our thrift store, mahjong and auction also goes to our
welfare committee to distribute. They are tasked with evaluating requests and
distributing thousands of dollars to our base and local community and national
organizations benefiting military children and families. Some of the organizations we
have had the privilege of supporting this year include: Fairborn Fish Food Pantry, Air
Force Sergeants Association, Agape for Youth Inc, Daybreak Inc, 88th Medical Group
Booster, Military Child Education Coalition, Ohio’s Hospice of Dayton, 5/6 PO
Organization, Operation Homefront, Beavercreek Band Association, Beavercreek
After Prom Event, USAF School of Aerospace Medicine resident Graduation, Wright
Patterson USO, Wright Patterson Fisher House, Sugar Bear Foundation, Dayton
Historical Society and Destination Dayton. Our club also organized the airman cookie
drive in December and delivered a taste of home and the holidays to our youngest
service members. Members also volunteered at the Boonshoft Museum of Discovery
annual Military Child Night. 

The charitable arm also supports the annual scholarship that greatly benefits our
community of military spouses and their children. Thursday night we honored our
scholarship recipients and their families. Military families are truly a remarkable
group of people. The resilience and grit that these men and women have is awe
inspiring. I hope you enjoy seeing all the photos in this issue of the evening. 
The executive committee is still looking for help in the new year on the Board of
Governors. Please reach out via email or phone if you have the time to help us grow
the club and continue to make each special for our members and our Wright
Patterson Community. 

Lastly, thank you to the Board of Governors, the Executive Committee and our Activity
Leads -your work is so valuable and appreciated. It has been an absolute honor to
stand next to you and appreciate all the ways you use your remarkable talents to
enhance our community. 

Amy Beert
Amy Beert

WPSC President
2024-2025
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APRIL MEET-UPS!

Mah Jongg had a great time  this
month! Be sure to check them out!

Rubber Stamp had a great time making new
creations!

Photography Club did some exploring this
month!

Book Club had a great turnout and discussion
this month.

Lunch Bunch had a great time at Mode X.

Bunco was finally able to meet again this month
and what a turnout they had!



SEND US YOUR SNAPS!
If you have photos from this year's programs,

activity groups, or volunteer events, please send
them to Publicity Chair:

publicity@wrightpattersonosc.org

MEMBERSHIP NEWS

Hospitality & Information
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Submit news about your fellow members and their
accomplishments!

*Milestone Birthdays
*Graduations
*New Jobs
*Volunteering
*New Babies
*Newcomers
*Farewells
*Retirements

How to submit:
 Online form:1.

A) Go to www.wrightpattersonosc.org
B) Click on "Share Your News"

    2. Via Email:
 publicity@wrightpattersonosc.org

Publicity chair
Spouses Night Out went on an amazing brewery tour!

Stay tuned for what they do next!

The Antiques Société  had a great meeting
learning new things!



The Club had an amazing night at
the Silent Auction! There was plenty
of socializing, eating, bidding, and
trivia. We would like to thank our
amazing donors for helping make
this event possible! The auction

raised almost $4,000!

Silent Auction
&

Trivia Night

MEMBERSHIP NEWS
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SCHOLARSHIP NEWS
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The WPSC Scholarship Committee is please to announce the 2025 WPOSC Scholarship Awards.
Over 50 applications were received this year from military dependent children and spouses.
Congratulations to our winners! We happily celebrated your achievements at our scholarship

ceremony May 1st. Many thanks to our judges from Air Force Materiel Command, Air Force
Institute of Technology, University of Dayton, and Sinclair Community College, the Thrift Shop
employees and volunteers and Mah Jongg Book Sales, and all of our WPSC members for their

support of this year's scholarship program. We were able to award $28,000 total to one military
spouse, four current college students, and 12 graduating high school students.

Awarding $11,500 total to current college students (7)

Awarding $16,500 total to graduating high school students (10)

Ely Millar, Lee University, College
Kerry Seekamp, Smith College, College

 Lillian Whitfield, Louisiana State University, College
Ella Stremmel, The Pennsylvania State University, College

Kathryn Howard, Sinclair College, College
Savannah Jacobs, University of Alabama, College

Bianca Garay, Springboro High School, High School
Loic Gauthier, Beavercreek High School, High School

Kate Slazinik, Oakwood High School, High School
Meredith Drylie, Centerville High School, High School
Claire Leaver, Centerville High School, High School

Addison Sweeney, Cincinnati Country Day School, High School
Patrick Toussaint, Oakwood High School, High School

Samuel Wierzbanowski, Archbishop Alter High School, High School
Adriana Eliopulos, Oakwood High School, High School
Emily Woodard, Beavercreek High School, High School 



SCHOLARSHIP NEWS
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Thrift Shop Treasures
Take a look at some of these great finds at the Thrift Shop!

Visit the WPOSC Thrift Shop Facebook page each week to see the latest
arrivals and weekly no take list for consignors.

REGULAR HOURSREGULAR HOURS

SUNDAY
MONDAY
TUESDAY
WEDNESDAY
THURSDAY
FRIDAY
SATURDAY

CLOSED

CLOSED

9:30 AM - 2:00 PM

9:30 AM - 2:00 PM

CLOSED

9:30 AM - 2:00 PM

CLOSED

CONSIGNMENT HOURS

9:30 - 11:30 AM: Tues, Wed, Fri

5265 WRIGHT AVE, WPAFB, OH 45433
AREA A, BLDG. 95 NEXT TO OUTDOOR REC

LOCATION &LOCATION &
CONTACT INFOCONTACT INFO

(937) 879-5630 
    Ext 1: Directions and hours 
    Ext 2: Weekly No Take list for consignors 
    Ext 3: Office: to make a consignment appt 
              or to speak with our volunteers 

We always welcome new volunteers. There is a place for everyone to fit in.
Please contact the Thrift Shop Chair for more information:

thriftshop@wrightpattersonosc.org

**WE ACCEPT DONATIONS ANYTIME WE ARE OPEN!**

WPOSC Thrift Shop

thriftshop@wrightpattersonosc.org

Please refer to Consignment Rules & Procedures and 
      Permanent No Take List under "Thrift Shop Forms".

Please call or check Facebook for the Weekly No Take List.

WALK-IN CONSIGNMENTS!

THRIFT SHOP
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SEEKING NEW VOLUNTEERS!

Are you PCSing or Spring Cleaning? Have your kids outgrown
clothing that is still in great shape? Do you have home decor,
small furniture, purses, electronics, or toys and games that
just need a new home? The Thrift Store is always accepting
donations for these gently used items. If you would like to

consign your items to make a little extra cash, we accept new
consigners Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and Fridays during

normal business hours. Consigning is then available Tue,
Wed, and Fri from 9:30-11:30. 

Who can shop at the Thrift Shop? Anyone with Base access!
So if you have family or friends visiting, they are welcome to

come in and search for treasures too.
 

 We will be closed on Friday, May 21  and from June 2  to 6st nd th.

The Thrift Shop will be closed May
21 and June 2-6, and will reopen
from June 9-27. Consignments

and sales will continue to
accepted during the regularly

scheduled hours of 9:30-11:30 on
Tuesdays, Wednesdays, and

Fridays until June 20 . Sales only
from June 23-27.

th



THRIFT SHOP
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The Thrift Shop team would like to offer a heartfelt "thank you" to two of our
volunteers who will be moving this summer, Suzanne Davis and Carrie
Punches. We are grateful for the dedication and positive impact both

provided during their time here. Suzanne served as President of the Club
while simultaneously volunteering on Tuesdays. She also served as a Tuesday
Day Chair. Carrie played a key role in helping to beautify the interior design
of the store. We wish you both the best as you take your talents and passion

to your next destinations!

The Thrift Shop team would also like to thank Stephanie McDonald, our Thrift
Shop Chair for the 2024-2025 Board Year. She has devoted many hours to

ensuring the Thrift Shop ran as smoothly as possible this year. We would also
like to thank our managers, Kristine Mangold and Felicia Potok. They have

dedicated the past three years to managing the Thrift Shop and have done a
wonderful job. They were especially instrumental in ensuring the Thrift Shop
stayed organized during and after having the floors redone and have worked

tirelessly to take care of the floors after. Again, thank you!



May will be Thurs May 22 at Lori's -- details will be
sent via the invite.

Bunco is too much fun to stop playing over the
summer! We will continue to meet monthly as long

as we have a hostess and at least 10 players
confirmed to play each time. 

Bunco

CLUB NEWS EXTRAS
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Notes from activity group leads...

Photography Club

Wright Ringers

Let’s venture to Columbus to take a walking tour of the German
Village. The village has various stores, eateries and a castle. We

will meet on Wednesday, May 14th, at 9:30 am in the Fresh
Thyme parking lot in Beavercreek for those who would like to
carpool. For those who want to meet us there, we will meet at

11:00 am the Schwartz Castle that is located at 492 S 3rd Street,
Columbus , Ohio 43215. The self guided tour takes about one

hour. Please wear comfortable walking shoes and bring a good
appetite.

 
 Please check our Facebook page for June’s outing.

We are hard at work practicing our spring
playlist. We hope to see you at the OSC
Social/ Scholarship event. Please check

our Facebook page for performances
around the area to include the medical

center on base.
 

 Our group will be taking the summer off
but we will start back in September.

Check our Facebook page for details on
when we will start back. We are always

looking for ringers, no experience is
needed.



CLUB NEWS EXTRAS
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Rubber Stamp Club Book Club
Lori Enochian

 
Meeting: Fri, 9 May, 10:00-12:00 

RSVP by: Tues, 6 May
 

Rubber stamp artists, greeting card
makers, paper crafters, and paper-

crafting wannabes…this is the group of
friends you’re looking for!!!

 
Many thanks to Kim and Cathy for

presenting us with two great projects in
April that were fun and definitely

reproducible at home on our own! We’ll
get a lot of mileage out of these! Our

May plans are still evolving, but plan on
getting inky on Friday, 9 May. Please

watch for the Evite so you don’t miss out
on our final meeting of the year. Don’t

despair, though! We’ll start all over
again this summer with meetings on 13
June, 11 July and 8 August! Dates could
possibly change, so make sure you join
our Facebook group – WPOSC Rubber

Stamp Club – for any updates, as well as
news on the Ohio Papercrafting Shop

Hop in July and the annual Stampaway
rubber stamp convention in August!

Hope to see you at one or all of these!

The book club will be meeting
throughout the summer and
continuing to discuss great

novels. Please join us!
 

Third Thursday of the month 
10:30-11:30 am

Barnes and Noble/Starbucks
Fairfield Mall

 
June 19: Weyward by Emilia Hart 
July 17: The Five-Star Weekend by

Elin Hilderbrand 
Aug. 21: Hello Beautiful by Ann

Napolitano 
 

Doriann Council

Kris Mangold



ANTIQUES SOCIETE

The Antiques Societe does not meet in May as it is too close to Memorial Day. We do not
meet in the summer.

Our "season" is September through April. For 2025 -2026, we will start up again on Thursday
Sep 25th, meeting monthly.

Are you interested? Don't be "put off" by the term "antiques".
We are a social-fellowship group with wide-ranging interests.

Our interests are pretty "down to earth" and include vintage, collectibles, and family
treasures often quite simple. For examples, Grandmother Vera's cracker jar, Grandfather's

match case, Stella's Auntie's everyday mixing bowl, a silverplate hotel spoon "collected"
during an early family vacation to Grand Canyon Park Lodge, the storybook my Father read

to me at bedtime, and the China service my Mother only brought out for holiday dinners.
These are connections to the past and often a window on our culture/history. It is our

friendships that are priceless.
We organize around luncheons, but lunch is not the reason we meet. 

(February is an exception when we have members' prepared soups. That is fellowship with
some really good food!)

CLUB NEWS EXTRAS
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Wine Club Kiddos & Me
Wine Club will continue to meet over the

summer. We will go to Brandeberry Winery,
Hidden Valley Orchards, and visit the wine

bars in downtown Dayton.

Dates are still being worked out so be sure to
join our Facebook group.

Join the Facebook group or contact
Hannah Mon for information
regarding summer meet-ups!



GROUPS & ACTIVITIES
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ANTIQUES SOCIÉTÉ

Debbie Minnich

Do you love learning about the past? Have a
love and appreciation of preservation of the
past? Join the Antiques Society each month to
learn about various antiques and history.

Check club extras for this month’s meeting
details.

BOOK CLUB

Kris Mangold

Doriann Council

Book Club meets monthly on the 3rd Thursday
of the month to discuss each month's
selected novel.

BRUSH & PALETTE

Carrie Punches

Wednesdays 10:00 AM - 2PM
WPOSC Activities Room, Bldg. 95
5265 Miller Rd, WPAFB

Love to paint but can never find the time?
The Brush and Palette is an Artist’s Studio
where we all work on our own projects and
help each other with suggestions and
encouragement. We welcome both beginner
and experienced artists and everyone in
between. Bring a project and your painting or
drawing supplies to our meetings. We are
looking forward to seeing you there!

BUNCO

Judy Taylor

Join us! Bunco is fun and easy to play -
beginners are welcome! This year Bunco will
meet towards the end of the month in
someone’s home. Details on a new set day to
come!

Social begins at 6:00, dice rolling starts at 7:00
PM. Also, please bring a snack to share. We use
Evite to give monthly specifics; please contact
chicagojudy23@yahoo.com to be added. 

Facebook Group: 
WPOSC Bunco

GAME NIGHT

Brendon Myers

Game Night is just as it sounds. We get
together and play a variety of typically board
games.

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Game Night

We are a monthly playgroup for children of
WPOSC Members. We invite you to join us

KIDDOS & ME

Hanna Mon

and enjoy various child friendly activities. All
ages are welcome. We hope you will come
out and play with us!

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Kiddos & Me

Carrie Punches

Ashley Zelinski

LUNCH BUNCH

Lunch Bunch typically meets once a month for
a casual lunch at restaurants in and around
Dayton. Join our FB group for updates.

Facebook Group: 
WPOSC Lunch Bunch

MAH JONGG
Cathy Gagnon

Tuesdays at 12:00 PM
Activity Room

Mah Jongg is a tile-based game of skill,
strategy, and luck. It originated in China and
has since gained popularity worldwide. The
WPOSC has been the home of the official
Wright-Patterson Rules Book for over 50 years!  

Our group meets regularly on Monday
afternoons to play this addictive game and
continue a long-standing WPOSC tradition.
This year we are returning game play to our
Activities Room. Contact Cathy Gagnon or
join our Facebook group if you are interested
in joining!

Facebook Group: 
WPOSC Mah Jongg

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB

Adriana Eden

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Photography Club

RETIRED OFFICERS'
SPOUSES

Position  open.....................

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Retired Officer Spouses
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Do you see a fun group you'd like to join that you 
didn't originally sign up for? Not a problem!

NEED TO UPDATE YOUR
ACTIVITY SIGN-UPS?

Go to wrightpattersonosc.org

Hover over "Activities"  
on the top bar

Select "Activities Form"
from the drop-down
menu. 

Fill out the form and
click submit!

RUBBER STAMP CLUB
Lori Enochian

Rubber stamp artists, greeting card makers,
paper crafters, and paper-crafting wannabes…
this is the group of friends you’re looking for!!!
Come join us as we get inky and make things! All
levels of stampers are welcome, even beginners
who have never inked up a stamp. We’ll bring
you up-to-speed in no time! We share crafting
tips and techniques, plus where to find the best
bargains, stamp conventions, and stamping
websites! Please sign up online to get on our
Evite list and join us over in our Facebook group
for all the details, discussions, and sign-ups for
between-meeting activities. 

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Rubber Stamp Club

SPOUSES' NIGHT OUT

Nova Otte

Catherine Krivitsky    

SNO meets each month at different spots in
the Dayton area for various activities like
happy hour, dinner, bowling, etc. Outings
typically take place near the end of the
month. Dates change from month to month, so
join our Facebook group for updates.

Facebook Group: 
WPOSC Spouses Night Out

SKYLARKS
Position Open...........Contact Activities Chair

Rehearsals not currently scheduled.

TAKE THEM A MEAL

Position Open..........Contact Activities Chair

No meetings currently scheduled
Group meets on an as-needed basis

This group serves members of the WPOSC by
signing up to bring meals to fellow members
in times of need. Did you just have a baby?
Suffer a death in the family? Spouse
deployed? Reach out to let us know and this
group will mobilize to help you through life's
transitions. Are you someone who is willing to
sign up to occasionally bring a meal? Make
sure you join this group!

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Take Them a Meal

WINE CLUB

Elisa Rickard

We are a group of wine connoisseurs who get
together once a month to enjoy and explore
the world of wine. We meet for both casual
gatherings at each other's homes as well as
local wine venues in the Dayton area.

Facebook Group:
WPOSC Wine Club

THE WRIGHT RINGERS

Heidi Cahoon

Adriana Eden

We welcome new members to our group, no
experience required. Please contact Heidi
Cahoon for more information.

Currently we are meeting Mondays in the
Activity Room. Keep a look out for updated
rehearsal schedule for the coming year.

WRIGHT WALKERS

Robin Sowder

Welcome to our 24-25 club year. Wright
Walkers (WW) will be enjoying the outdoors
while generating great conversations,
exploring new areas of the Miami
Valley/WPAFB, and encouraging new
friendships, and healthy habits with you and
your family or furbabies.
The plan is to meet on the first and third
Wednesday of each month at 10:30 am at
various locations in Greene and Montgomery
County. We will be open to suggested walking
locations to be fair to those who live in the
various communities that support WPAFB.
-You will be responsible for any drinks or
snacks you may need.  Wear comfortable
clothes and shoes for walking.  We will walk
for about an hour or more, which will equal
about 1.5 miles at a casual pace. There are
lots of opportunities to visit and meet new
people.  I will carry a first aid kit.
-As the weather changes, either fog or snow,
there may be a need to cancel our walk. I will
try to do my best to email or text the group
and post on Facebook if this becomes
necessary.
Looking forward to seeing our regulars and
many new faces.

     
Facebook Group: 
WPOSC Wright Walkers 
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Board of Governors - Standing Committees
ACTIVITIES................................     

activities@wrightpattersonosc.org
COMMUNITY SERVICE..............

community_service@wrightpattersonosc.org

FUNDRAISING...............................
fundraising@wrightpattersonosc.org

MAH JONGG BOOK SALES..........
mahjongg@wrightpattersonosc.org

MEMBERSHIP..............................
membership@wrightpattersonosc.org

NEWSLETTER EDITOR...................
twwnewsletter@wrightpattersonosc.org

PROGRAMS................................
programs@wrightpattersonosc.org

PUBLICITY...................................
publicity@wrightpattersonosc.org

RESERVATIONS LINE - ANSWERING MACHINE.....................(937) 315-1550 

RESERVATIONS......................... 
reservations@wrightpattersonosc.org

SCHOLARSHIP...........…............. 
scholarship@wrightpattersonosc.org

SOCIAL MEDIA.......................... 
social_media@wrightpattersonosc.org

THRIFT SHOP..............................
thriftshop@wrightpattersonosc.org

WEBMASTER............................... 
webcoordinator@wrightpattersonosc.org

WELFARE......................................                                                                   
welfare@wrightpattersonosc.org.

Lori Enochian

Katie Hoffman

OPEN POSITION

Cathy Gagnon

Keisha Starks

Elisa Rickard

Debbie Workinger

OPEN POSITION

OPEN POSITION

Stephanie Cronin

Kylie Nicklas

Stephanie McDonald

Christi Brendlinger

OPEN POSITION

PRESIDENT...................................
president@wrightpattersonosc.org

1ST VICE PRESIDENT....................
1st_vice@wrightpattersonosc.org

2ND VICE PRESIDENT..................
2nd_vice@wrightpattersonosc.org

ADMIN TREASURER......................
treasurer@wrightpattersonosc.org

WELFARE TREASURER..................
welfaretreasurer@wrightpattersonosc.org

SECRETARY.................................
secretary@wrightpattersonosc.org

PARLIAMENTARIAN...................... 
parliamentarian@wrightpattersonosc.org

Amy Beert

Brendon Myers

Dyann Marlowe

Ashley Zelinski

Tracey Tomme

Emily Gray

Desiree DeGarmo

Board of Governors - Executive Committee

2024-2025 WPSC LEADERSHIP

Service Activity Leaders
MOBILE FOOD PANTRY...................

SKYLARKS........................................

TAKE THEM A MEAL.........................

WRIGHT RINGERS............................

     Co-Lead....................................

Committee Members-at-Large

ADMIN BUDGET...........................

GOVERNING DOCUMENTS.........

NOMINATING...............................

NOMINATING...............................

NOMINATING...............................

SCHOLARSHIP.............................

WELFARE.....................................

WELFARE BUDGET.......................

Advisors
ADVISOR..........................................

1ST HONORARY ADVISOR................

2ND HONORARY ADVISOR..............

advisor@wrightpattersonosc.org

1st_honorary_advisor@wrightpattersonosc.org

2nd_honorary_advisor@wrightpattersonosc.org

Ashley Richards

Laura Stremmel

Leigh Weidman

Leigh Ann Yerrick

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

 SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

Social Activity Leaders
ANTIQUES SOCIETÉ.................... 

BOOK CLUB.................................

     Co-Lead................................. 

BRUSH & PALETTE.......................

     Co-Lead.................................

BUNCO........................................

GAME NIGHT...............................

KIDDOS & ME..............................

LUNCH BUNCH........................... 

     Co-Lead................................

MAH JONGG PLAYERS...............

PHOTOGRAPHY CLUB................

RETIRED OFFICERS’ SPOUSES...

RUBBER STAMP CLUB.................

SPOUSES' NIGHT OUT................

WINE CLUB..................................

WRIGHT WALKERS....................... 

Elizabeth Clark

Kris Mangold

Doriann Council

Carrie Punches

Patty Sprouse

Judy Taylor

Brendon Myers

Hanna Mon

Carrie Punches

Ashley Zelinski

Cathy Gagnon

Adriana Eden

OPEN

Lori Enochian

Nova Otte

 Elisa Rickard

Robin Sowder

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

SEEKING VOLUNTEER

Heidi Cahoon

Adrianna Eden

ARE YOU INTERESTED IN AN OPEN POSITION? WOULD
YOU LIKE MORE INFORMATION? Contact the President,

Amy Beert, at president@wrightpattersonosc.org

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS ABOUT ANY 
OF OUR ACTIVITY GROUPS? Contact:

activities@wrightpattersonosc.org



STAY CONNECTED!

Website: www.wrightpattersonosc.org

Facebook: WPOSC Members

Instagram:    wrightpattersonosc

Reservation Line: (937) 315-1550 (updated weekly)

Email: Emails sent out monthly with calendar and reminders

WRIGHT-PATTERSON AIR FORCE BASE FREQUENTLY CALLED NUMBERS

ACTIVITY ROOM PARKING INFO
During business hours, please leave the parking spots in front of
the Thrift Shop and Outdoor Rec. for their respective customers. 

Volunteers and OSC members using the Activity Room should park
in the lot at the end of the building. And of course, the spots for
unloading and handicapped should only be used for those
customers. 

In the evenings and other times when the businesses are closed,
parking in front of Building 95 is available for use!

GENERAL
Base Operator....................................................
Directory Assistance...............................................................
Military & Family Readiness Center....................

(937) 257-1110
113

(937) 257-3592

SAFETY & LEGAL
Security Police/Fire Dept.......................................................
Security Desk (Bldg. 295)....................................
Pass/Registration (Bldg. 286).............................
Legal Assistance (Bldg. 10)..................................
Military IDs (Bldg. 2)............................................

911
(937) 257-6516
(937) 257-6506
(937) 257-6142
(937) 257-2547

MEDICAL (Hospital & Clinics are on Area A)
Medical Appointments..................................
Emergency Room..........................................
Pediatrics......................................................
Women's Health............................................
Mental Health...............................................
Veterinarian..................................................

(937) 522-2778
(937) 257-2274
(937) 257-6991
(937) 257-1160
(937) 257-6877
(937) 257-6853

HOBBY COMPLEX
Arts & Crafts.......................................................
Framing Shop......................................................
Information, Tickets, & Travel..............................

(937) 257-7025
(937) 257-7183
(937) 257-7670

FITNESS & RECREATION
Dodge Fitness Center (Bldg. 849).....................
Jarvis Fitness Center (Bldg. 1245)......................
Wright Field Fitness Center (Bldg. 571)..............
Base Theater (Bldg. 1239)..................................
Bowling Alley (Bldg. 1221) .................................
Outdoor Recreation (Bldg. 95)..........................
Wright-Patterson Club (Bldg. 800)....................

(937) 257-4225
(937) 257-4469
(937) 257-1961
(937) 257-4697
(937) 257-7796
(937) 257-9889
(937) 257-9762

SHOPPING
Base Exchange
     Main Store (Bldg. 1250)................................
     Home & Garden/Class VI.............................
Commissary........................................................
Military Clothing Sales.......................................

(937) 879-5730
(937) 878-8831
(937) 257-2060
(937) 257-2800

*For a more complete WPAFB phone directory, visit www.wpafb.af.mil & click on "Phone Directory" in the upper right hand corner*

TH
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THE WRIGHT-PATTERSON SPOUSES' CLUB

P.O. BOX 67
FAIRBORN, OH 45324

POSTMASTER: Address Service Requested
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Reservation Line: (937) 315 -1550
Website: www.wrightpattersonosc.org
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